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Dear Courthouse Occupants:  
  
 Today’s report is a bit daunting:  Six individuals who have visited the courthouse have 
tested positive for COVID-19.  The first individual was last in the building on July 5, 2022, on the 
12th floor. Three others were last in the building on July 6, 2022—one on the 14th floor; one on 
the 1st, 2nd, 16th, 19th, and 21st floors; and one on the 4th and 19th floors.  Two more individuals 
who have tested positive were last in the building on July 7, 2022—one on the 1st floor and 
another on the 4th and 19th floors. 
 
 All were masked when in the cafeteria, the public corridors, and the building elevators.  
Individuals who had contact with these persons have been notified, as has GSA.  GSA will clean 
the relevant spaces.   
 
 Please continue to exercise caution.  Have a healthy and happy weekend.    
 
       Yours truly, 
 
 
 
 
      Rebecca R. Pallmeyer 
      Chief District Judge  
      Chair, Dirksen Courthouse Building Security  
         Committee  


